
 

 

 

 
 
Change Notification Letter 
 
 

Date Issued: September 18, 2020 

Change Notification Number: DCR 2313  

Subject: AdvantaPure® AdvantaFlex® Biopharmaceutical Grade TPE Mold Shop Expansion - UPDATE 

Effective Date: Immediate  

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification of changes that may affect products or services purchased by your 
organization.  
 
Scope of Notification:  
AdvantaFlex Mold Shop Expansion - Update 
 
Description of Update:  
Due to the unforeseen increase in demand for AdvantaFlex TPE molded assemblies brought on by the 
current COVID-19 pandemic, NewAge® Industries AdvantaPure has decided to remain operational and 
avoid the downtime and potential supply disruption needed to complete the expansion activities.  
The shutdown of the production area at this time would not support our continued efforts to supply 
product to our valued customer base.  Should we decide to move forward with our mold shop expansion 
plans in the future, we will notify you accordingly. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact us at 
compliance@newageindustries.com. Other change notifications and details about our Change 
Notification Policy can be found on our website at http://www.advantapure.com/change-notifications.htm.   
 
Thank you for your continued support of NewAge Industries AdvantaPure.  

 
Gregg Donovan  
AdvantaPure Product Manager 
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